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END OF THE YEAR DATES CITY HALL WILL BE CLOSED: 
 

THANKSGIVING November 26, 2020 
THANKSGIVING November 27, 2020 

CHRISTMAS December 24, 2020 

CHRISTMAS December 25, 2020 

 

Remember, NO trash will be picked up on the days City Hall will 
be closed.  For those whose normal trash day is missed - there 
will be CURBSIDE ONLY pickups prior to or after the Holidays; 
 
                      Wednesday, November 25, 2020 
                      Wednesday, December 23, 2020  
 
HAPPY THANSGIVING FROM WARR 
ACRES MAYOR JIM MICKLEY!!! 
We would like to wish everyone a 
Happy Thanksgiving! May your day be 
filled with good food and great 
memories.  
 

Warr Acres’ Bond Update  
The city is happy to report that all bond projects are currently on 
schedule!  

‘LIKE’ US ON FACEBOOK!  

Warr Acres City Hall, Police Department and Fire Department 
all have separate Facebook pages. All pages are monitored 
and updated by employees of those departments. Please visit 
the links listed to the right of this page to view the pages.  

 Helpful Phone Numbers 
City Hall  789-2892 

Fax 787-5432 

Police Department 789-3329 

Fire Department 789-5912 

Animal Control 789-9025 

Municipal Court 495-3032 

Inspections & Permits 789-2892 

Sanitation Department 491-6474 

Streets & Parks 787-1404 

Sewer Department 491-6478 

Community Center 789-9892 

Putnam City Schools 495-5200 

City Council Members 
Mayor 

Jim Mickley 409-4944 

Ward 1 Ward 3 

Jim Von Thaer 

615-7966 

Roger Godwin 

464-0411 
  

Pat Woolley 

740-7537 

John Knipp 

789-4690 
  

Ward 2 Ward 4 

Kim Allsup 

205-0829 

Glenn Lipinski 

789-8640 
  

Jon Evans 

520-5820 

Donnie Ryan 

831-6483 

Facebook 
Warr Acres Social Media Accounts 

• City Hall: 

https://www.facebook.com/WarrAcresCi

tyHall/ 

• Police Department: 

https://www.facebook.com/WarrAcresPo

lice/ 

• Fire Department: 

https://www.facebook.com/Warr-Acres-

Fire-Department-123632811077770/ 

Recycling 
Recycling dumpsters are available at Dorothy 
Cavener Park, in the area of NW 52nd and 
Hammond Avenue on the first Saturday 8-12 and 
Sunday 1-3 of each month.  Recycling includes 
plastic, glass, aluminum and tin cans.  
Warr Acres Recycle Committee 720-2949 



 

THE WARR ACRES POLICE DEPARTMENT WISHES EVERYONE A HAPPY AND SAFE 
HOLIDAY SEASON!  Please keep these safety tips in mind: 

• When shopping, try to park in a well-lit area. 

• NEVER leave valuables visible inside your vehicle.  Place all 
items out of sight, inside your trunk. 

• REMAIN AWARE of your surroundings when walking to and 
from your car. 

• NEVER leave your car unoccupied with the motor running or with children inside – regardless of how close you 
are. 

• Whenever possible, shop during daylight hours.  If you must shop at night, go with a friend or family member. 

• AVOID carrying large amounts of cash. 

• Criminals commonly take advantage of the generosity of people during the holiday season by soliciting donations.  
Thoroughly investigate a charity before giving any donation. 

• If you are having packages delivered while you are at work or away, have a trusted neighbor or friend retrieve the 
packages for you soon after they are delivered. 

• Be extra vigilant about locking doors and windows when you leave the house. 

• REPORT suspicious people or activities to Warr Acres police immediately.  Call 911 for all emergencies or 789-
3329. 

 
E-PAY: PAY YOUR BILL ON THE WEBSITE 

The City of Warr Acres offers E-Pay as a utility payment option. 
 

You will need to enter a 5-digit PIN NUMBER when registering.  This PIN NUMBER is located ON YOUR UTILITY 
BILL on the top left.  To sign up, please go to our website: www.warracres-ok.gov and follow the instructions. You will 

no longer receive a paper utility bill and you will be charged a convenience fee that goes to the payment processing service. If you 
would still like to receive a paper bill, and you would like your utility payment drafted directly out of your account, you may sign up 
for direct billing authorization. The form to sign up is available in City Hall, please note that the direct billing authorization process 
takes up to two billing cycles before it kicks in. 

 
ZIP CODE REMINDER 

Please be sure to use your Warr Acres zip code along with the 4-digit code when purchasing items online. This helps 
to ensure that Warr Acres receives the tax money on this and that your taxes do not go to Oklahoma City. If you are 
not sure what 4-digit code you need to put after your zip code, you may contact the Post Office to obtain this 
information. You may also use their website at https://tools.usps.com/go/zip-code-lookup.htm. Once you input the 
requested information, it will let you know what your 4-digit code is. 

 
 

SANITATION DEPARTMENT – ICE AND SNOW 
The sanitation department has always attempted to provide garbage service throughout the city regardless of the 
weather.  When the city experiences ice storms, we must alter the way we gather the garbage for the safety of our 
workers.  For the safety of our citizens, it is suggested that they hold their trash until the next scheduled pick up day. 
 

When there is ICE on the ground, garbage “will not be picked up.”  When there is SNOW on the ground, 

garbage “will be picked up Curbside only.” 
 

 
ANNUAL CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING CEREMONY: 

This year’s event has been canceled due to the Covid-19 pandemic. Mr. and Mrs. Claus hope to see everyone next 
year!! Our tree will be placed at the new city hall this year at 42nd and Ann Arbor.  
 
This newsletter is produced by City Hall and is included in each monthly billing according to municipal ordinance.  If you have any articles comments, concerns or other Information that you would like to have appear in this newsletter 

please bring your information to City Hall, email the editors at newsletter@warracres-ok.gov or call City Hall at 405-789-2892.   The newsletters will also be viewable on the city website at www.warracres-ok.gov including previous issues.  

http://www.warracres-ok.gov/
https://tools.usps.com/go/zip-code-lookup.htm

